
Dear Grundy Families, 
 

I would like to share with you two bits of information that I gave to the 
students this past week. 

 
1. A friendly reminder to you that the deadline to register online for the 

FREE Six Flags Reading Reward ticket is Feb. 15th. I have attached the 
previously sent home explanation letter, instructions, and teacher codes to 

this email. You may also find this information on the Grundy website and 
Grundy PTO Facebook page. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions.  
 

2.We used a super fun app last week in the library to add a little something 
extra to our read alouds and to celebrate World Read Aloud Day. It is a free 

app called Novel Effect. Please check it out. You can download it to your 

phone or tablet. Using the microphone on your device, it follows along as 
you read aloud while it adds sound effects and music to the story. The 

students in all grades really enjoyed it! 
 

 
 Six Flags Parent Letter 2019-2020 

 

 
Thank you and Happy Reading! 
Angel Fisher 
Grundy Elementary Librarian 
 

https://docs.google.com/a/mcusd709.org/document/d/1h_K_wTj9cZZSDW5TcEp047SuQ93pBgtb08UNryr-N20/edit?usp=drive_web

